
411 West First Street
Duluth, Minnesota 55802City of Duluth

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: 22-0061R Name:

Status:Type: Resolution Passed

File created: In control:1/4/2022 Planning and Economic Development

On agenda: Final action:1/24/2022 1/24/2022

Title: RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AN AMENDMENT TO AGREEMENT L30334 WITH BARR
ENGINEERING FOR ADDITIONAL PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING SERVICES FOR AN INCREASE
OF $50,000 AND A NEW TOTAL AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $150,000.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

adoptedCity Council1/24/2022 1

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AN AMENDMENT TO AGREEMENT L30334 WITH BARR ENGINEERING
FOR ADDITIONAL PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING SERVICES FOR AN INCREASE OF $50,000 AND A
NEW TOTAL AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $150,000.

CITY PROPOSAL:
RESOLVED, that the proper city officials are hereby authorized to amend contract L30334 with Barr

Engineering for additional professional services related to environmental site investigation and cleanup
planning, for an additional amount of $50,000, and a new total amount not to exceed $150,000, payable from
255-020-5319 (Economic Development, Planning, Other Professional Services).

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE:  This resolution authorizes an amendment to contract L30428 with Barr
Engineering for additional professional services related to investigation and assessment of possible
development sites in Duluth.

In September 2019, the City of Duluth was awarded a $300,000 Brownfield Assessment Grant from the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency. Grant funds support the inventory, characterization, assessment, and
cleanup planning for brownfield sites in various neighborhoods of Duluth. The City issued a Request for
Qualifications on December 20, 2019 and awarded three-year master service agreements with three qualified
firms, Barr Engineering being a selected firm. Due to their expertise on larger brownfield sites, staff have
ordered more work from Barr Engineering and thus need to increase the contract amount. Under this
adjustment, projects will continue to be billed and ordered on an hourly basis pursuant to a city-issued, written
statement of work or similar document.  The City of Duluth will not expend more than the authorized grant
amount.
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